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Town of Tamworth 

Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

February 4, 2015 

 

Town House 

 

BOARD MEMBERS 

PRESENT: Jim Hidden, Steve Gray & John Roberts 

  

OTHERS 

PRESENT: Road Agent Richard Roberts, Tax Collector/Town Clerk Kim Trammel, 

Town Administrator Cassandra Pearce and Executive Assistant Darlene 

McWhirter. 

 

 Chairman Hidden called the meeting to order at 7:01 a.m.    

 

CHOCORUA 

SNOW REMOVAL: Road Agent Richard Roberts reported the cost to maintain the sidewalks 

in Chocorua Village would be $900 - $1,500 per storm.  They discussed 

possible options.  The board agreed not to maintain the sidewalks in 

Chocorua Village at this time.   

 

2015 

BUDGET: The board has agreed to increase the Administration budget by $11,808 

and $25,000 to the Assessing budget.   

 

WARRANT 

ARTICLES: The board discussed petition warrant articles and finalized wording and 

presenting order.  The warrant article to renovate the town office and 

town house was decreased from $100,000 to $30,000. 

  

WEBSITE: After a lengthy discussion the board agreed to continue our working 

relationship with the current website provider.  The 2015 budget includes 

$2,500 for an update to the town website.  The upgrades do not include 

providing web access to tax cards or maps. 

   

ADMINISTRATION: Town Administrator Pearce presented the draft agenda for the February 

12, 2015 Selectmen’s meeting and the agenda for the mandatory training 

for JLMC set for Monday, February 9, 2015.   

 

 Beginning immediately the Board of Selectmen will require any request 

to be on the agenda be made no later than noon the Tuesday prior to the 

meeting and any corresponding paperwork must be provided by that time 

as well.     

MEETING:  

ADJOURNMENT: Motion made by Chairman Hidden to adjourn at 9:21 a.m.  Motion was 

seconded by Selectman Gray.  The Motion passed unanimously. 
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 Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Darlene McWhirter 

Executive Assistant 

  

Approved by Board of Selectmen 

 

 

_________________________ 

James S. Hidden 

 

__________________________ 

Stephen G. Gray 

 

 _________________________ 

John E. Roberts 


